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Hi Anita and team,

Thank you for your response to DEQ’s December 14, 2023 email requesting additional information
about H&V’s modeling protocol. DEQ has reviewed and accepts H&V’s proposal to update the CAO
Emissions Inventory and modeling methodology as described in your letter dated January 4, 2024.
We’ve also received the information you provided to Mike Eisele yesterday regarding H&V’s onsite
meteorological data and are reviewing it.

To move the CAO process forward, and in accordance with OAR 340-245-0030(4)(b), DEQ is
requesting that H&V submit the following by no later than March 14, 2024:

Updated versions of the Emissions Inventory (AQ520), supporting calculations, Modeling
Protocol and Risk Assessment Work Plan, as needed to reflect the proposed changes;
Copies of supporting calculations and modeling protocol tables in native excel format; and
Any quarterly and/or final QA/QC reports associated with the on-site meteorological data
collection that you have.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or concerns with meeting the due date above.

Sincerely,

Julia DeGagné, P.E. (she/her)
Cleaner Air Oregon Program Engineer
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah St. Ste 600
Portland, OR  97232
Cell: 503-866-9643
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